TOWN OF SWANSEA COUNCIL TELECONFERENCE GENERAL MEETING JUNE 15, 2020

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders
May Pro-Tem Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The Swansea Town Council held its Teleconference meeting via Telephone at Town Hall on June 15, 2020. We were lead in prayer via Councilman Woodrow Davis. All media notifications went out and were posted at Town Hall, The Police Department and the Website. The Mayor did a Roll call for the Council in Attendance with the Town Attorney Sidney Evering and Clerk Treasurer with constituents of the community.

A motion to revisit the State of Emergency Proclamation was first presented via Councilman Luongo followed up by Councilwoman Simmons for a 30 day extension and review again in 30 days to see if the State of Emergency Proclamation should be in effect put on the floor. The motion was seconded by Luongo with Councilwoman Linda Butler and Councilman Woodrow Davis. The motion carried.

Mayor Sanders asked, if there was a consideration to approve the table minutes of 5/18/2020, General Meeting of 5/26 and Budget Workshop of 5/26, 2020. A motion was placed on the floor by Councilman Woodrow Davis, second via Councilwoman Linda Butler and Mayor Jerald Sanders. The motion carried.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

The Mayor wanted to thank everyone, who was responsible for helping with the COVID-19 Testing and a Big Thank You to Senator Seltzer for his assistance in